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The future of Thoroughbred racehorses after their racing career is a major concern of Fort
Erie Live Racing, the HBPA of Ontario, and LongRun Retirement Society. Fort Erie Live
Racing strongly opposes the sale of horses to Puerto Rico, trainers and owners who last
raced a horse at Fort Erie Racetrack that was later sent to Puerto Rico may lose their
stabling privileges.

Many horses that have retired from Fort Erie Racetrack have been rehomed and have
moved onto other successful careers.

Please note that horses that are no longer racing should be retired through The Jockey Club.
A form with instructions for completion is available at
https://www.registry.jockeyclub.com. If you retire a horse in this way, it is NOT eligible to
race in Canada, USA, or Puerto Rico.

Fort Erie Racetrack prioritizes the safety of racehorses, both on and off the track, which is
crucial for the entire Ontario racing industry.

Thank You,

Fort Erie Live Racing



